CITY OF

Mayor’s Commendation

Presented to

Trevor Weiger

In recognition of your dedication and expertise in
executing the Rancho Hoops public art project, showcasing
exceptional craftsmanship and passion. Your passion for
enhancing public spaces has left a lasting impact on
Arroyo Grande, setting a standard for community
collaboration and artistic excellence.

Thank you for your contributions and commitment to
making Arroyo Grande a more vibrant and beautiful
place!

Dated this 26" day of November 2024

Caren Ray Russom, Mayor






